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À Mass Schedule À  

Saturday Morning 8:30 AM & Evening 5:30 PM 

            Sunday 7:00 AM, 8:30 AM, 11:30 AM & 5:30 PM 

Weekdays 

Monday 8:30 AM 

Tuesday 6:15 AM & 8:30 AM 

Wednesday 8:30 AM & 6:30 PM 

Thursday 8:30 AM & 6:30 PM 

Friday 8:30 AM 

Holy Days 6:00 AM, 8:30 AM & 6:30 PM 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Wednesday & Thursday 5:30 PM ñ 6 :20 PM 

Saturday 3:30 PM -   5:00 PM   (Other times by request) 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

MondayñThursday 9:00 AMñ6:00 PM Friday 9:00 AMñNoon 

First Friday 9:00 AM-9:00 PM 

First Saturday 9:00 AMñ10:00 AM 

02/15/18 ñJump Rope for Heart K5 thru 5th 

Grade 

02/16/18 ñNo SchoolñTeacher In-Service Day 

02/19/18 ñNo SchoolñPresidentsõ Day 

02/20/18 ñWendyõs Night 

02/21/18 ñMass @ 8:30am 

02/22/18 ñOpen House 5:30pm to 7:00pm 

02/23/18 ñStations of the Cross 2:00pm 

02/28/18 ñMass @ 8:30am 

A HEARTFELT THANK YOU to Tom and Alicia Detwiler and the 

army of volunteers who coordinated a fantastic GALA 

last Saturday evening. Words can not possibly 

express our appreciation for all you have done. Thank 

you for the many hours and sacrifices you have made 

over these last several months. The entire community is forever 

grateful!. 

Jump for the Heart will be held Thursday, February 15th  for K5 

thru 5th grades. You may donate online at heart.org/jump, or by 

filling out an envelope and sending in check or cash.   

Congratulations to the 3rd/4th, 5th/6th and FCMS (7th/8th) boys and girls basketball teams for another terrific season!  St. 

Johnõs fielded four 3rd/4th grade teams, three 5th/6th grade teams and had several students participating on the Falcon 

Catholic Middle School teams this year.  Thank you very much to the coaches and parents that made this such a great 

basketball season.   

Track and indoor soccer registration is now open.  Track is open to grades 4th through 6th, and indoor soccer is open to grades K4 through 

3rd.  Visit our website at  http://www.stjohnb.com/ccsite/registration.html to register. If you are interested in coaching, please fill out a 

coaching form which can also be found on our website. All coaches must be up to date on Youth Protection certification. 

Our St. Johnõs 7th and 8th grade student athletes continue to compete as part of the Falcon Catholic Middle School program.  There are 

several team and individual sports taking place in the Spring, with some students competing at the JV and Varsity level.  Please visit the 

Falcon Catholic Middle School page at http://www.jp2falcons.org/athletics/fcms.cfm for 

links to the full calendar and additional information.   
GO FALCONS! 

Second half of reregistration fees are due March 9, 

2018.  Thank you for your prompt attention to this 

matter. 

Counselor's Corner:  Our annual 6th-8th grade Career Expo is 

scheduled for Friday morning April 6, 2018, from 8:30am to 

11:20am.  Parents, please consider sharing with our middle school 

students (6-8 graders) about your particular field of career / job 

expertise.  In the past, this has been an informational event for our 

students,  We hope to have an abundance of career information to 

share with them.  If interested or would like to learn more 

information, please contact Dr. Cole, the school counselor 

at mcole@stjohnb.com  
Week  of February 19th,  we are focusing on Godõs 

love for each of us every day. We are called to not 

only show Godõs love to one another, but we are 

also called to be examples of Godõs love through 

our actions. Think of different ways that we can 

show Godõs love to others. Perhaps we could show 

Godõs love by lifting up a prayer for a friend or 

family member or offering to help a classmate or 

teacher. Showing Godõs love to one another is just 

as important as living in Godõs love. This week our 

teachers are completing the outside of the hearts 

with red hearts to complete our classroom displays!  

PARENT EDUCATION NIGHT!  We are thrilled to announce a 

parent informational session on cyber security and awareness.  Please 

join us on Tuesday, March 6 at 6:30 pm in the school cafeteria.  Parent, 

Mr. Rae Millin and colleagues, will provide us òcommon senseó 

understanding and information about ways we can keep our 

children safe in the world of technology.  Because of the nature of 

the meeting, we are requesting that only parents attend. 
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